
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/8/2023 7:37:08 PM

First name: Michelle

Last name: Carfagno

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Methow Valley Ranger District and USFS ,

 

Regarding the "Midnight Restoration Project #63933". So far this project has been a disaster to the health of our

forests not restorative. You have been hands off at monitoring the logging companies and letting them have free

rein and we see the results.  Large diameter, fire resilient trees with good genetics are gone, and small unhealthy

trees are left. 

You are supposed to be "Caring For the Land and Serving People". Is that not your motto? Well guess that is just

a fake motto, because that is not what you are doing.  

I know that this public commenting is just a process you have to go through by law,  and nothing we say in

opposition to your decisions have any weight unless it is by litigation.

 So I will just say that I OPPOSE THIS PROJECT until someone who actually knows how to care and restore

OUR FORESTS comes forward with a real restoration project and not a logging project.

 

A Concerned Twisp Resident,

Michelle Carfagno


